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From Commercial

To LicensingBoard

Cc Diane Sande

Sent 28 February 2019 14:52

For the attention of Jennifer Wilson, Team Leader, Legal and Democratic Services 
and Corporate Governance, Aberdeen City Council

Licensing Board Meeting 12 March 2019
Variation – CASC 7 Stirling Street, Aberdeen 

With reference to the above variation application to increase core hours on Sundays 
to Thursdays to 1am; amend the wording of the Local Condition to “ that the use of 
the outdoor area is permitted during core On sales hours” and the amendment of the 
postcode for the premises, telephone number and address of the premises licence 
holder” – I have the following recommendations.

1 Increase in hours – no comments

2 Amendments to postcode, telephone number and licence holder address – no 
comments, however the description of the premises still includes reference to an 
amusement arcade on the first floor. If this is no longer accurate I would recommend 
that part of the sentence “ There is an amusement arcade on the first floor and both 
commercial and residential properties to either side” – that the reference to the 
amusement arcade be deleted. This is a minor amendment to the description.

3 Regarding the amendment of the local condition relating to the external area, I 
recommend that the current wording of the local condition is retained as this is 
consistent with the current Licensing Board’s supplementary policy relating to 
external areas. The current wording and terminal hour of 22.00 is also consistent 
with the licensing objective “ Preventing public nuisance”.

Licensing Standards Officer
Operations and Protective Services
Aberdeen City Council
Business Hub 15
Third Floor South
Marischal College
Broad Street
Aberdeen 
AB10 1AB

Direct Fax: 01224 523887
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Direct Fax: 01224 523887

PLEASE NOTE THAT ON THURSDAY MORNINGS I WORK FROM HOME AND 
FRIDAY IS MY NON WORK DAY
                                                                                                                                       
                                                             

IMPORTANT: Privacy notices regarding how we use personal information can be 
accessed at: https://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/your-data/privacy-notices

This e-mail (including any attachment to it) is confidential, protected by copyright and 
may be privileged. The information contained in it should be used for its intended 
purposes only. If you receive this email in error, notify the sender by reply email, 
delete the received email and do not make use of, disclose or copy it. Whilst we take 
reasonable precautions to ensure that our emails are free from viruses, we cannot 
be responsible for any viruses transmitted with this email and recommend that you 
subject any incoming email to your own virus checking procedures. Unless related to 
Council business, the opinions expressed in this email are those of the sender and 
they do not necessarily constitute those of Aberdeen City Council. Unless we 
expressly say otherwise in this email or its attachments, neither this email nor its 
attachments create, form part of or vary any contractual or unilateral obligation. 
Aberdeen City Council's incoming and outgoing email is subject to regular 
monitoring.
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